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January 12, 2024 

Mayor Waligora Retirement 
Recognition 

The City of Alpena would like to invite 
the public to attend an open house for 
Mayor Matt Waligora who recently retired 
after 12 years of dedicated service to the 
Alpena Community.  

Please join us for light refreshments on 
Wednesday, January 17, 2024, from 4:00 
until 6:00 p.m. at City Hall Council 
Chambers  to congratulate the Mayor on 
his retirement.    
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